Atreus Systems Expands Global Presence
with Carrier Deployments on Four
Continents
Telecom Veteran Andy Sceats to Drive Growth in EMEA for Atreus’ IP Service
Provisioning Software
STOCKHOLM, SWEDEN – VON Europe – Booth 654 – May 15 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) —
Atreus Systems(TM), the leading supplier of provisioning software for VoIP,
IMS, and advanced IP service bundles, today announced that as a result of its
global expansion, the company has achieved a major milestone with the
successful deployment of its IP Provisioning Software on four continents. In
addition to its US and Canadian offices, Atreus has opened a new office in
London, the first in a planned series of international offices to support its
growing worldwide customer base. Increasing its European presence, Atreus has
appointed Andy Sceats as Vice President of Sales. In this new role, Sceats
will be responsible for identifying and managing new business opportunities,
while continuing to meet the needs of Atreus’ existing customer base.
Mr. Sceats is responsible for the sale and distribution of Atreus’ IP Service
Provisioning software and services in Europe, Middle East, Africa (EMEA),
representing the largest revenue earning region for Atreus outside the US.
With more than twenty years industry experience, he has held senior
management roles at other leading companies including Vados Systems where he
served as General Manager. Prior to this, from 1999 to 2004, Andy was Senior
Vice President for Network Equipment Technologies (net.com). From 1990 to
1999, Andy held a variety of successful Sales Management roles for Newbridge
Networks. Under his leadership, Andy was responsible for developing the
business with the company’s strategic partner, Siemens AG, where he lead the
sales and services organizations to significant revenue growth. Andy’s
success is credited to his customer focus and well-rounded management style.
He is intent on identifying the best talent and ensuring his teams focus on
putting customer needs first, while generating profitable revenue growth with
integrity.
“This is a very exciting time for Atreus and we’re pleased to have Andy
Sceats join us to lead our expansion plans in EMEA. Andy’s decades of sales
management experience coupled with his entrepreneurial spirit will further
solidify Atreus’ leadership position in the VoIP and IP service provisioning
market,” said Andrea Baptiste, CEO, Atreus Systems. “We look forward to
having Andy help us build on the momentum we’ve generated globally as we
continue to help carriers successfully deliver revenue-generating IP
services.”
“I am very impressed with Atreus’ customer focus and ability to deliver
innovative solutions that help carriers solve the considerable operational
and business challenges of delivering VoIP and advanced IP offerings,” said
Andy Sceats, Vice President of Sales EMEA, Atreus Systems. “I look forward to

working with the Atreus team as the company moves forward with ambitious
plans to expand globally and enhance its products and services to meet the
needs of the fast growing IP industry.”
Atreus’ IP Service Provisioning Solutions for VoIP and IMS-based Offerings
Having established itself over the past several years as the leading supplier
of provisioning and activation solutions for VoIP and advanced IMS-based
offerings, Atreus continues to gain momentum globally with numerous customer
wins in North America, Europe, and Asia-Pac, enabling providers to rapidly
develop, deploy, manage and charge for converged voice, data, and multimedia
applications. Atreus is currently working with several leading carriers to
launch offerings that include IP Telephony, Presence, Multimedia
Conferencing, Hosted Call Center, Unified Messaging, and Voice Networking.
Service providers recognize the need to augment legacy networks with a
compelling mix of value-added voice, video, and data services and view Atreus
as critical to becoming operational quickly and reaching this goal. For more
information, contact your local Atreus representative at info@atreussystems.com.
Visit Atreus at booth 654 of the VON Conference in Stockholm, Sweden, from
May 15-18, 2006
Learn how Atreus is helping communications providers win new business and
lower costs with Atreus’ automated provisioning and customer self-management
solutions for VoIP, IMS and advanced multimedia applications.
About Atreus Systems

Atreus

Systems(TM) is the leading supplier of provisioning software for IMS, VoIP
and advanced IP service bundles. Atreus is the vendor of choice for the
delivery of advanced IP services by leading providers, including Qwest,
Telus, Aliant, Voila IP and Xspedius. Atreus has formed strategic
partnerships with BroadSoft, Ericsson, Level 3, and SONUS, delivering
carrier-class reliability and scalability for IMS, VoIP, and advanced IP
bundles. For more information, visit http://www.atreus-systems.com
Atreus Systems, the Atreus Systems logo, Atreus xAuthority and all Atreus
Systems products are trademarks of Atreus Systems, Inc. or its subsidiaries
and are used under license. All other trademarks or registered trademarks are
the property of their respective owners. Atreus Systems – leaders in service
delivery, service provisioning, service activation, and service fulfillment
for VoIP and IP services.
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